
 

 
 

 

 

 

Dear Sir, 
 Ensuring sufficient cash supply and the overall security of ATM booths. 

 
 

 You are aware that on the occasion of holy Eid-ul-Fitr, all banks will enjoy holidays 

during 17/07/2015 to 19/07/2015. For the interest of uninterrupted cash transactions for the 

general public during the said holidays, you are advised to ensure sufficient cash supply and 

strengthen the overall  security of the ATM booths.  

 Please acknowledge the receipt  

  

 

                                      Sincerely yours 
           

                                     
 

                                                            (Parimal Chandra Chakraborty) 
                                          Deputy General Manager 

            Phone- 953023 

 Department of Currency Management  
Bangladesh Bank  

               Head Office         Website : www.bb.org.bd 
    Dhaka. 
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                                                      Date:  July 14, 2015 

Chief Executives/Managing Directors  
All  Scheduled Banks in Bangladesh.  
 

                                           Ashar 30,1422 


